RECENT GENERAL CORRESPONDENCE FOR MHLS BOARD MEETING OF JULY 10, 2013

We would be pleased to provide copies of any general correspondence by request. If you want a copy of any document listed, please contact Peggy Winn, 845-471-6060 ext. 216.

I. <u>CORRESPONDENCE</u>

- April edition of <u>the Poughkeepsie Journal's</u> monthly feature "On the Shelves", contributed by Gregory Callahan, Director of the Hyde Park Free Library.
- May edition of the Poughkeepsie Journal's monthly feature "On the Shelves", contributed by former Marlboro Library technology librarian, Sue Scott.
- June edition of the Poughkeepsie Journal's monthly feature "On the Shelves", contributed by Lisa Karim, Director of the LaGrange Library.
- Letter from Donald Ferraro, President of the Patterson Library Board, to Peter Hoffmann, recognizing Rebekkah Smith Aldrich, Coordinator for Library Growth & Sustainability, for the invaluable help she afforded the library in the preparation of its Long Range Plan, and for her overall extraordinary talent and professionalism.
- Letter from Mike Nyerges to Patterson Library Board President, Donald Ferraro, acknowledging receipt of his letter expressing his Board's appreciation for the help provided by Rebekkah Smith Aldrich in developing the library's long-range plan.
- Copies of letters sent to Senators James Seward, Terry Gipson, and Assembly Members Frank Skartados, and Kevin Cahill from Mike Nyerges thanking them for their ongoing support of the \$14 million Public Library Construction Grant Program, and briefly describing the beneficial library projects resulting from the receipt of these funds.
- Copy of letter to Senator Greg Ball from Mike Nyerges thanking him for the Bullet Aid he
 provided the Patterson Library and Reed Memorial Library in Carmel, his support of library aid
 generally and for library-related legislation this year, as well as for his recognition of the
 importance of the \$14 million New York State Public Library Construction Programs.
- Copy of letter sent to Senator Kathleen Marchione from Mike Nyerges thanking her for: \$19,200
 Bullet Aid provided to eleven member libraries and one branch library in her District; her support
 in helping to restore state aid for libraries; and, for her support of library-related Senate Bills
 \$2018 and \$2856B, and summer reading programs.
- Copy of letter to Senator James Seward from Mike Nyerges thanking him for the Bullet Aid he's
 provided the three member libraries of the Mid-Hudson Library System that are in his Senate
 District, as well as to recognize his leadership in the continued restoration of state aid for library
 services statewide this year, and his support for library-related legislation.

June 27, 2013 Page 1 of 1